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Homework for 2020-21 
 

 
 
Dear Y1 – Y6 Parents, 
 
To help reduce the transfer of items between home and school we are going to set all homework and 
spellings on online platforms. Primarily this is going to be via Seesaw which we used successfully during 
the lockdown period. Children have used this platform regularly in school and we know many families are 
now familiar with it. 
 
In addition to daily reading, the children will receive: 
 
Homework 

 Most homework will be set in the Activities section  

 This will be set on a Wednesday to be completed for the following Monday 

 Maths tasks will continue to be set via Mathletics, Times Tables Rock Stars and Seesaw 

Although homework is set via Seesaw this can either be completed online or on paper at home and a photo 
taken and uploaded. We don’t want any families to have to purchase devices to complete work.  Feedback 
on work completed will be in line with our Feedback Policy. 
 
Spellings 

 Y1 spellings will be set via Spellingframe 

 Y2 – Y6 spellings will be set on a Monday for a test later in the week. This will be uploaded to the 

Journal.  

 
Your child should have received their Home Learning access code with instructions on how to access the 
app or website. They should also have received any other log ins too. We would like Seesaw to be used as 
workflow tool and not a platform for messaging teachers – if you have any queries please contact them via 
their email addresses. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Tom Jones  
Deputy Head 

 
 


